NORTHERN WESTCHESTER SWIMMING CONFERENCE
Tuesday, May 19, 2009

http://nwsc.usswim.net; nwscmail@aol.com

Michael Panzarino, President, welcomed everyone to the meeting at 7:10 p.m. at
the Bedford Hills Community House.

ATTENDANCE: All clubs were in attendance except: Peekskill and Pocantico.

MINUTES: Rosalie Bastone (Bedford Village) made a motion that the minutes of
the March, 2009 meeting be accepted as is; Carolyn Johnson seconded.
Minutes were approved unanimously.

B MEETS AND CLUB INFORMATION: Please e-mail this information to Bea
Rhodes as soon as possible, preferably in electronic format. If there are no
updates, please let her know that, too.

TREASURER’S REPORT:
e Dues of $ 725.00 per club are due to John by 6/23/09- two weeks prior to
the first meet.

e Rosters are due by 6/30/09- one week prior to first dual meet.
Information on where to send this information is posted on the NWSC website.

ELECTION OF OFFICERS:

Positions for Vice President and Recording Secretary are open for next year.
Please let us know if anyone is interested. These responsibilities should be
rotated and shared by many, as they are volunteer positions and the work is
done for the good of our children. Please consider volunteering for a two year
term.

OLD BUSINESS:

Championship Sites:

1 2 3 4 5
Swimming | ALE Mt. Pleasant Pound
Ridge
Diving Chappaqua | Mt. Kisco Lakeside Twin Twin
Memorial Oaks Oaks

e New Competition Suit Rule: New rule regarding the banning of certain
high-performance swim suits was adopted by the NWSC. It will be posted
on website and added to the Constitution.




NEW BUSINESS
e Paul Alvarez, Officials’ Liaison, needs two contact phone #s to post on
pool facility sheet. These are given to the officials and will be used in the
event that they are experiencing difficulty in arriving to a meet on time.
Please forward these two contact numbers to Paul as soon as possible.

e Carolyn Johnson questioned members about whether or not there had
been issues with the Board of Health and starting blocks at any other
clubs. They made MKMP remove the starting blocks at their facility
because they were in an area with 4 ¥ feet of water.

NEXT MEETING: Wednesday, June 17", 2009 at the Briarcliff Pool:
e 6:30 Scoring Clinic; 7:15 Coaches and Reps meeting.
e Prior to the meeting, please let the Board know who will be attending the
Scoring Clinic.

ADJOURNMENT: Patty Kelly motioned to adjourn the meeting; it was seconded
by Carolyn Johnson. Meeting adjourned at 8:05 p.m.



